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Summary Over 5 years of professional experience in working with Microsoft technologies like C#,
ASP.NET , ASP.NET WEB .Net Core, ADO.NET / Entity Framework, Microsoft SQL Server,
PostgreSQL, IIS, 

Expert in implementing the applications using 3 - Tier architecture. 

Experience in designing and branding Master Pages utilizing Server Controls User Controls
Data Grid Control Form Validation Controls Custom controls and CSS 

Expertise in developing Console, Windows and Web Applications using C#, ASP.NET, ADO.NET,
LINQ, XML, JSON, JAVASCRIPT, AJAX and JQuery in Visual Studio. 

Extensive experience with ADO.NET, Code First Approach and Database-First Approach using
Entity Framework and LINQ for data connection 

Experience in creating Tables, Stored Procedures, Prepared Statements, Functions, Views and
Joins using SQL Server 2008/2012/2014/2016. 

Experience in working with Agile remote teams using tools such as Slack, Teams, Jira, and Git 

Ability in learning technologies and adopting new development environments. 

Experience

software engineer
Thomsun infocare • KOCHI, Kerala

06/2021 - Present

THOMSUN INFOCARE, KERALA, INDIA 

Software Engineer 

Gathering information from Business Analyst then Analysis and Design the requirement.  

Followed Agile methodology with 10 days sprint involved in daily Stand-up Meetings, Status
Meetings, Backlog Meetings and Code Review Meetings.  

Maintain the SOLID Principles 

Creating Framework for Special and Moderating controllers 

Deployed Frameworks for database with MS SQL Server, used Database First Approach to build
the models and back-end logic   

Perform code reviews and collaborate with peer designers / developers on project work 

Resolve escalated technical issues 

Software Engineer I
Afi Infotech • KOCHI, Kerala

08/2018 - 06/2021

Involved in all the phases of Software Development Life Cycle (SDLC) including Requirements
gathering, Designing, Programming, Testing and Documentation of various projects 

Participated in requirements gathering, analysis and design of the client requirements 



Constructed program development logic flow with consideration to function and the ability to
be updated in the future 

Managed client relationships to ensure programs are developed within the client’s specific
parameters/requirements 

User Management and Report handling 

Involved in writing database scripts, stored procedures, views, and functions 

Designed and developed front-end user interface using windows forms and some third-party
tools 

Worked on enhancements of the product, extensively generated reports using SSRS, RDLC and
crystal Report 

Implemented technical use cases by designing and developing the appropriate windows forms
using VB.Net code 

Programmer Analyst
systalent pvt ltd • KOCHI, Kerala

10/2016 - 07/2018

Followed Agile methodology with 3-week sprint involved in daily Stand-up Meetings, Status
Meetings, Backlog Meetings and Code Review Meetings. 

Participated in requirements gathering, analysis and design of the client requirements 

Created Widgets, Template-Driven Forms and Data-Biding to display the related items 

Constructed program development logic flow with consideration to function and the ability to
be updated in the future 

Managed client relationships to ensure programs are developed within the clients’ specific
parameters/requirements 

Deployed 3-layer structure for the project such as Data-Access-Layer, Data-Business-Layer,
and UI-Layer 

Deployed Frameworks for database with MS SQL Server, used Database First Approach to build
the models and back-end logic 

Configured Postman to test the Web API functions 

Used SVN for source control and JIRA for project management 

Performed user acceptance testing on applications using manual testing methods, resolve
problems, identify trends, determine system improvements, implement change

jr software engineer
Noctech pvt ltd • KOCHI, Kerala

05/2015 - 11/2016

Involved in all the phases of Software Development Life Cycle (SDLC) including Requirements
gathering, Designing, Programming, Testing and Documentation of various projects 

Participated in requirements gathering, analysis and design of the client requirements 

Constructed program development logic flow with consideration to function and the ability to
be updated in the future 

Managed client relationships to ensure programs are developed within the client’s specific
parameters/requirements 

User Management and Report handling 



Involved in writing database scripts, stored procedures, views, and functions 

Designed and developed front-end user interface using windows forms and some third-party
tools 

Worked on enhancements of the product, extensively generated reports using SSRS, RDLC and
crystal Report 

Implemented technical use cases by designing and developing the appropriate windows forms 

Skills

Education

B.TECH IN IT
ILAHIA COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY • Muvattupuzha, Kerala

05/2015

c# ASP.NET
ASP.NET CORE SQL
ADO.NET VISUAL STUDIO
GIT SVN
CSS Jquery
Javascript HTML
JIRA REDMINE


